v ’fd

Danish A’g‘f'ro

H. E. Ban Ki-moon
Secretary-General
United Nations

New York, NY 10017
USA

Karise, Denmark, 5. september 2013

Re: Danish Agro wishes to join the UN Global Compact programme

Dear Mr. Secretary-General

I am pleased to confirm that Danish Agro a.m.b.a supports the ten
principles of the Global Compact with respect to human rights, labour,
environment and anti-corruption. With this communication, we express
our intent to implement and advance these principles even further within
our group. We are committed to making the Global Compact and its
principles part of the strategy, culture and day-to-day operations of our
company. Danish Agro a.m.b.a will make sure to inform our partners and
customers about this commitment.

We acknowledge that a key requirement for participation in the Global
Compact is the annual submission of a Communication on progress (COP)
that describes our company’s progress on implementing the ten principles.
We commit to report on progress within one year of joining the Global
Compact, and every year thereafter.

Best regards,

Danish Agro a.m.b.a.
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